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The Salida Fire Protection District Board of Directors would like to request that the Stanislaus 
County Board of Supervisors consider the Districts desire to implement a biennial audit 
schedule. 

On August 30, 2016, the Board of Directors for the Salida Fire Protection District unanimously 
agreed to submit a formal request to the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors for their 
approval to allow the District to change from an annual audit to a biennial audit. The approval to 
perform an audit every other year will result in a cost savings to the District, without a loss in 
accountability. 

If the request is approved by the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors, the Salida Fire 
Protection District will adopt the biennial audit schedule as policy. 

The Board of Directors appreciates your time in considering this matter. 

Mark Brubaker, President 
Board of Directors 
Salida Fire Protection District 
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